
 

Riverglades Elementary School 

Round Up for 2021-2022 
 

 

 

 

 

WHO:     Parents with a child who will be 5 years old by September 1, 2021  

             New Families to Parkland or Families within the Riverglades boundary   

         WHEN:    Monday, February 1, 2021 

         TIME:      5:30 PM – 6:30 PM 

         WHERE:   Virtual Teams meeting 

Click the link below to join: 

VIRTUAL RIVERGLADES ROUND UP TEAMS LINK 

Sign in to learn about programs and opportunities Riverglades has to offer! If you can’t make it or are 

having technical difficulties signing in – no problem!  

The session is being recorded and will be posted on our school website. 

 

Students living within the Riverglades school boundary (East on University, west of 441, south of 

Loxahatchee, and north of Sawgrass) do not need to apply for a seat at Riverglades.  You just need to 

register starting March 15th. Any family wishing to attend Riverglades from West Parkland will need to 

complete a school choice preference application at  https://www.browardschools.com/schoolchoice.  

This includes Pre-K students currently attending Riverglades that live on the west side of Parkland and 

want to remain at Riverglades for kindergarten. 

 

If you live west of University and currently have a child attending Riverglades, you will need to complete 

an application for your incoming kindergartners or siblings.   

The first application window closes on February 8, 2021.  

Virtual registration starts on March 15, 2021. 

Please email Tracy.Fortunato@browardschools.com or 

call 754-322-8200 for additional information or questions. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTc0YTQzNmItMWY0MC00NTM3LWE5NTMtNmY1ZjEzYzA2MWYx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eeacb5cb-5370-4358-a96a-a3783c95d422%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221d60cc55-f41f-4dae-9ace-aca0c062d959%22%7d
https://www.browardschools.com/schoolchoice
mailto:Tracy.Fortunato@browardschools.com

